
 

 
 
 

Disclaimer 
 
• This e-mail message is intended for registered HealthCare Practitioner (HCP). 
• This e-mail message is confidential and may also be privileged. It is intended solely for 

the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this 
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this 
message in error you are requested to delete it from your system and to contact the 
sender by replying to this message immediately. Pfizer shall not be liable for the 
improper transmission of this message nor for any damage sustained as a result of this 
message. 

• Pfizer shall not be responsible in case of any cancellations, delays of the Webcast due 
to any reason beyond Pfizer’s control, including but not limited to the experts 
unavailability, website or any technical issues. 

• The views and opinions expressed in the webcast are strictly those of the Speaker and 
the individual expressing the same and Pfizer may not necessarily endorse the same. 

• Pfizer (including its parent, subsidiary and affiliate entities) makes no representation or 
warranties of any kind, expressed or implied; as to the content used in the presentation 
and/or the accuracy, completeness of its content. 

• You may report an adverse event related to Pfizer products by emailing us at 
IND.AEReporting@pfizer.com or via Fax at: 000800100-5961 / +91-22 3919-7714. 
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